Zoom meeting for the board for Women in Physics, 15 March 2021
Participation: Barbro Åsman, Tomas Brage, Supriya Krishnamurthy, Ellen Moons, Carol Norberg and Donatella Puglisi
1. Opening of the meeting 
The meeting was opened by Barbro. Carol was appointed to take notes.
2. The web page has been updated. The minutes of some meetings are missing and a photo of the board should be added. 
3. According to the statutes published on the web page the board members should be renewed every 2 years, although we have been working on the principle that it is every 3 years. It was proposed that the term of office should be updated to 3 years in the statutes. The board of the Fysikersamfundet is responsible for updates to the statutes and Barbro will take the subject up at their next meeting this month. It was proposed that the new board take over from January 2022 and that the nomination committee be discussed at our next meeting in May. 
The name of the section was discussed and a number of possible updates were discussed. The discussions led to the suggestion: “Sektionen för jämställdhet, och lika villkor i fysik”, in English this would be the “Section for Equality, Diversity and Inclusion”. Barbro will take up the subject of changing the name at the upcoming meeting of the Board of the 
4. NORNDiP workshop January 2021
The workshop was held via Zoom and attracted over 100 participants. Donatella suggested that we could use the recording of the event to make a summary of the key points that were discussed. There was a discussion of possible spin-off activities that could be offered to participants in order to capitalize on the interest generated by the workshop. 
· Activities could include forming groups in social media, gatherings on Zoom.
· Barbro and Tomas have made progress in their plans for a course in “Gender in Physics” funded with the NordForsk grant. The course will be given online in the autumn and may have one physical meeting. 
· In Lund there is a plan to buy the film “Picture a Scientist” which could be used in an online event. 
5. Organisation of NORNDiP 
NORNDiP has an informal organisation. It is not clear how the network will continue its activities when the current funding ends. At the current time the organisation is not backed by all of the national physics societies of the Nordic countries. There is no formal process for selecting board members from each country. It was decided that the physical society of each country could be asked to provide board members. To form a formal international organisation will probably be complicated, from an organisational point of view it is probably simplest to have one national organisation responsible for NORNDiP. Barbro will take this up with the board of the Fysikersamfundet. Barbro will look at the overlap between membership of NORNDiP and members of the Fysikersamfundet. 
6. Tomas informed that the GENERA network will organize a conference at Lund University 21-22 October 2021 with title “Gender Dimensions in Physics and Math-intensive Research and Teaching GeDiMIRT”. Confirmed speakers: Lucy Avraamidou, Anna Danielsson, Alexandra Derra, Jeff Hearn, Alexandra Kalev, Ioana Latu and Sigrid Schmitz.
7. The next meeting will be held on Zoom on 25 May, 13:00 to 15:00
